

BECOMING REFLECTIVE, INDEPENDENT & ASPIRATIONAL LEARNERS FOR LIFE

23rd January 2020

Dear Parents,

Belted Galloway trip to SkillZONE: 4th February 2020

Belted Galloway trip to SkillZONE: 4th February 2020

As part of our PSHE block of work on 'Looking After Me', we will be running a trip to SkillZONE in Tuffley to take part in a series of 'Life Skills Education' sessions. These sessions will simulate a number of potential dangerous or worrying scenarios and give the children the chance to discuss and consider choices that would keep them safe and secure. Scenarios will range from those at home, in the school, on line and out and about, with an additional session about public transport in view of the fact that the vast majority of our children will use busses to go to secondary school in the near future.

The trip will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday 4th February. We will leave school at 12:15 and will return by 3:30pm. I apologise for the later return time, but the session times are quite rigid. Children will all need to bring a packed lunch that day, and we will have an early lunch before heading off. Regular school uniform, a water bottle and a coat (part of SkillZONE is outdoors) are essential.

Due to government funding, both the trip and the coach will be free. If you are happy for your child to take part, please complete the form below and return to school no later than Friday 31^{st} January so I can confirm numbers with the providers.

Many thanks,

Paul Beech Class Teacher

Date:

| Name of Pupil: |
|--|
| I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to SkillZONE on Tuesday 4^{th} February. I understand they will need to bring a packed lunch, and will return to Amberley by 3:30pm. |
| Parent's Signature: |